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Closing Session  

 

• To congratulate organizers and participants for the success of the training 

workshop, it is glad in this sense to hear the positive feedback of the previous 

speakers.  

• As UNRCO, we are happy of fulfilling our role of maximizing the use of 

resources within the UN system, led by UNDESA and supported by UNECA, 

UNESCO and other UN Country Team members, to respond to the call of NPC 

for capacity building in STI, together in partnership with GIZ. 

• To commend the continued commitment of the NPC towards strengthening 

the acceleration of the SDGs in the country, through the various Means of 

Implementation (MOI) and sectors. 

• To thank GIZs for the continued collaboration as partners. Relevance of 

partnership and working together as DPs for the SDGs in Namibia 

• To thank Ms. Ajambo and Ms. Hangula for conducting the workshop 

successfully. 

• Look forward to additional joint delivery, in order for us to finish what we 

started. 

• Finally, to thank the service providers: IT, venue, transport. 
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